Dear Parenls,

Battle of the Books is back! Battle of the Books is a program for students in
grades 3-8 in which students are divided into teams and given a list of books to read
and then "Batlle" against other teams. During the Batile. teams collaborate o answer
questions, both oral and written, about the books. The team with the highest score wins
that Battle. Many battles take place over the seasaon, and at the end of the season, ane
tearm will be our school champion team. Finally, a small group of students are selecled
based an their participation, attendance, and books read to represent the school as our
traveling team in a battle among area schools,

We will be meeting on Thursdays after schoaol from 3:05-3:45 in the auditorium.
If vour student is interested in being a part of Battle of the Books, please sign the
permission slip below and return to schoaol by October 20th. Each grade will have their
own list of books ta read and these will be given to the students at thair first meeting.
The first meeting will be an November 6th, 2025,

Cost for Battle of the Books will be 325, which includes a T-shirt that can be worn
on Thursdays throughout the school year (with unifarm bottoms) and a pizza party at
the end of the yvear.

Please contact Mrs. O'Malley or Mrs, Dati with any questions,

Sincerely,
Mrs. O°'Malley and Mrs. Dati

Mrs. O'Malley- k.o'malleyipstelizabethtrinityschool.org
Mrs. Dati k. datitéstelizabethirinityschool.org

| give permission for my child (name) to participate in
EBallle of the books. In the evenl ol an emergency, please contacl me.

Name Phone number
Email

Please indicate where your child should go when the meeting is over.

Aftercare
Pick up Who will pick up your child?
Wialk Wha will your child walk hame with?

Parent Signature

FParent Name (Flaase print) Date




